
To OffIce of The Commission Clerk of Florida 02/27/10 
Florida Public Service Commission. 

in regarding proposal sent by Arma Water Service, LLC 0q03&. ~ - {,0 tJ 

We received your Notice of Application, regarding Authorization for Water in 
our neighborhood of Leighton Estates, Ocala Florida. 
We appreciate your letter of communication, and now we are putting you on notice by 
this letter which we would request that this be filed with your office, 
as to our objections to this proposal. 
We have a well, we have had It for 32 years, we are quite happy with it, and do 
not wish to have a Public Water System .We are forwarding a copy of this to 
Arma Water Service, LLC. 
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